LaSalle College

Vancouver

Letter of Offer

Ramanpreet Singh

NA Village Hirdapur P.O. Pur
Ropar, 140108

INDIA

November 1, 2018

Dear Ramanpreet Singh ,

The Directors and Faculty of LaSalle College Vancouver have reviewed your application for enrolment in
the Hospitality & Restaurant Business Management Diploma program starting January 07, 2019. You have
been accepted provided you submit the following:

= an original High School Transcript in English showing your graduation date;
» an acceptable proof of English proficiency; and
= acopy of a valid Study Permit.

Your conditional letter of acceptance will be issued upon receipt of your tuition deposit of $3000.00, or
50%, of your first quarter tuition, whichever is less. Enrolment at the College is limited, and places cannot
be guaranteed unless the tuition deposit has been received. If you have any questions, please contact Luisa
Bim, Assistant Director of Admissions.

Congratulations! We look forward to working with you in January 07, 2019.

Sincerely,

Dr. Jason Dewling
President
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